
 
 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY 
 

ERRATUM 
 

 

Prince Albert Municipality invited formal written quotations (RFQ) for the supply and delivery of water 

meter boxes under formal quotation number 56/2022, as originally advertised on the municipal 

website on 07 April 2022. 

 

Please take note that the correct closing date of the formal written quotation is 19 April 2022 and not 

15 April 2022 as originally advertised. An amended quotation document has been uploaded onto the 

municipal website. 

 

For any further assistance, please contact the Supply Chain Management Division at 023 541 1036 

or per email (scm@pamun.gov.za). 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MR. DAVID-LEIGH WILLEMSE 

MANAGER: SCM AND EXPENDITURE 
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